SEELY OIL COMPANY
815 WEST TENTH STREET

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 73102

August 7, 2000

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and
Natural Resources Department

Oil Conservation Division

1625 French Drive

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Chris Williams — District 1, Supervisor

Re: Lowe #1; (0) 26-22-37
API # 30-025-24445

Dear Mr. Williams:

This letter is written in response to your recent letter to Seely Oil Company. This well is
in line to be plugged.

Sincerely,

Lttt

David L. Henderson
Petroleum Engineer
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